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Statement on Reporting about COVID19 and 

Seafood 
 

WASHINGTON, DC June 15, 2020 — The Food and Drug administration has clearly 

stated that “food or food packaging” have not been associated with transmission of 

COVID19 and that there is “no reason to be concerned” about transmission of the virus 

from food. 

 

Guidance from the Centers for Disease Control, World Health Organization, and the 

European Food Safety Agency all emphasize this finding.  

 

Seafood, including salmon, continue to be among the healthiest foods consumers can 

choose.  Reports to the contrary are not science-based.    

 

John Connelly 

President 

National Fisheries Institute 

 

https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/fdas-actions-response-2019-novel-coronavirus-home-and-abroad
https://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/fdas-actions-response-2019-novel-coronavirus-home-and-abroad
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/faq.html
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/question-and-answers-hub/q-a-detail/q-a-coronaviruses
http://www.efsa.europa.eu/en/news/coronavirus-no-evidence-food-source-or-transmission-route

